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Aug 31  NZ Playhouse – ‘Red Riding Robyn Hood’ 
Sept  5  Interschool Hockey, Warkworth 
        28  Term 3 ends 
Oct 15  Term 4 starts 
 
 
 

Tena koutou, 
Today the children are all attending the 
Interschool Cross Country in Warkworth. The 
track is challenging enough without having to 
contend with squally showers of rain as well and 
cold winds, so hopefully, they’ll come back proud 
of their efforts and having enjoyed being out in 
the winter elements. 
 

The children are really trying hard to display their 
Leigh School values  -  “Respect, Responsibility 
and Kindness” – with many children being given 
tickets in recognition of how well they are doing. 
This recognition may be in the way of a ‘treat’ for 
their house or it may be an individual ‘treat’. 
 

This is acknowledged each Monday morning at 
our assembly and you’ll also see it from time-to-
time in the weekly newsletter. 
It would be helpful if you could also reinforce 
this message at home, by noticing acts of 
kindness, respect or times when your child/ren 
take on responsibility. 
 

We have awesome kids at Leigh School but we 
can always improve on ways in which we relate 
to one another. 
 

Nga mihi nui, 
 
Julie 
 
 
 

Wednesday 22nd August 2018 

  

 

LEIGH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Hauraki Road, RD 5, Warkworth 
Phone:  (09) 4226 031 

Email:  office@leigh.school.nz  
www.leigh.school.nz 

www.facebook.com/LeighSchool 

Dates to Remember 
Upcoming event  :   

August 31: Red Riding Robyn Hood 

Red Riding Robyn Hood – NZ Playhouse 

A New Zealand Playhouse Performance for Leigh 
School on Friday 31st August.  Cost per pupil is $7.00.  
Thank you to the Friends of Leigh for subsidising this 
show for our students to enjoy.   
 

Money, money, money. 

I’m aware that there is a big call on you for money 
for shows and transport at the moment. If you are 
having difficulty paying for all these events, please 
feel free to contact Fay in the office to arrange 
payment over time. 
 

Baking for the Interschool Hockey 

Tournament, Wednesday September 5
th

  

Leigh School hosts this event in Warkworth each 
year and we have enough helpers to prepare and 
sell food on the day, but we need baking to sell also. 
Apparently cupcakes went down a treat last year! 
 

Reminder 

For safety reasons, parents are asked to park on the 
road when collecting children in the afternoon, not 
come into the school carpark.    It’s fine to use the 
carpark in the morning as the drop-offs are 
staggered. 
 

 

Reminder to Year 6 students 

 
Mahurangi College 
2019 Enrolments 

Closing Date 
 

Wednesday 
5 September, 4pm 
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‘Skoolloop’  App 

We’d like to thank the following businesses for 
supporting our Skoolloop App initiative : 
 

 Leigh Sawmill Café 

 TTT Plumbing and Drainlaying 

 Wilson Electrical and Contracting 

 Leigh General Store 

 Rochford Landscapes and Mini Digging 

 Leigh Builders 

 The Insurance Lady t/a DHA Brokers 

 LJ Hooker Leigh and Warkworth 

 Splash Water Specialists 

 The Leigh Bar 

 Matakana Bacon Company 

 Matakana Physio 

 Pakiri Holiday Park 

 AIM Financial 
 Brick Bay Wines and Sculpture Trail 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Community Notices 
 
 

 

Try the new variety of apples – Ambrosia, 
Lemonade and Sweet Tango – and bring us their 
stickers.  We get double points for these stickers!!   
We are also collecting the Yummy label on the 
plastic bags.  Ten Yummy labels is equivalent to 
100 stickers!  We are already well on the way to 
some great sports equipment.  Bring all your 
Yummy stickers to the school office.   
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


